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Ref: SR- MA-12-17 

The Resident/Occupier  
Madeira Avenue and Highland Road 
 
   15th December 2017 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
RE: DOUBLE YELLOW LINE –MADEIRA AVENUE AND HIGHLAND ROAD 
 
The Council are writing to advise you that we are proposing to introduce Double Yellow 
Lines at the junction of Madeira Avenue and Highland Road due to vehicles parking 
obstructing sight lines. Please see the attached plan. 
 
The Council aims to limit the locations at which double and single yellow lines are laid 
down to those in which road safety can be enhanced. This scheme aims to improve 
access and egress, prevent obstruction and improve sight lines. 
 
If you have any comments would you please put them in writing to me, either via the 
postal address or email address at the top of the letter by the 17th January 2018. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
S Rogers 
Sarah Rogers  
Senior Parking Engineer 
 
 
Enc. 
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